
 

 

 
 

 
September 30 2021 

Dear parents, 
 
As your child approaches the end of KS4, it is normal at this time of an academic year that 
consideration is given to what lies ahead once IGCSE examinations have been taken in summer 
2022. Currently, we are in the process of planning what our KS5 provision, also known as 6th form, 
will look like for DBS Wakra Year 11 students. Typically, students would begin to study either what 
are known as AS courses (the first year of an A-Level, or advanced level) or IB (International 
Baccalaureate) pathways upon commencement of this stage of their academic careers, during 
which studying only three subjects but in much greater detail than previously is the norm. 
 
As our DBS Wakra cohort is very small, however, I am keen to firstly find out in more detail what 
our individual students would like to study so that we can put bespoke plans into place, wherever 
possible. To this end, please find below a link to a short survey that I would ask parents to complete 
on behalf of their son or daughter so that we can be in receipt of accurate information which will in 
turn inform our decision making processes. 
 
https://forms.gle/7Hmu9By9zMoPiQHU9 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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